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SECOND RESPONSE OF THE STAFF TO 

THE COMMISSION’S MAY 8, 2003 ORDER DIRECTING FILING

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and, in response to the Commission’s May 8, 2003 Order Directing Filing, states:

1.  The Commission ordered Staff to file its report concerning responses from Missouri utility companies to the Emergency Preparedness survey, that was re-sent to non-responding companies, by May 31, 2003.

2.  Staff has received many more responses as a result of the recent mailing and even as late as yesterday, Staff was receiving replies from utility companies.

3.  Additionally, Staff is in the process of contacting some of the companies that have not answered and is expecting additional responses as a result of the personal contact.

4.  Staff is requesting an additional thirty (30) days to file its final report in this matter so that the report will be as complete as possible.

5.  Granting the additional time may also permit the Commission to determine whether limited service in this case is reasonable.

WHEREFORE the Staff requests that the Commission grant an additional thirty (30) days time for filing of Staff’s report.
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